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McGlinchey Stafford and the Manufactured Housing Institute (MHI) are pleased to bring you the Manufactured 
Housing Law Update. With content prepared by McGlinchey Stafford’s nationally-recognized consumer financial 
services team, the Update focuses on legal and regulatory actions in the manufactured housing industry.

Happy New Year! We hope you had a wonderful holiday season and are starting the New Year off on the right 
foot.

In the December Update, we have a little something for everyone. There are a few community court decisions of 
interest, including a case out of Washington state holding a trailer is a “park model” subjecting the community 
to the Manufactured/Mobile Home Landlord-Tenant Act.

There are also some updates regarding servicing, installation, and lending. In addition, the number of TCPA 
decisions continues to multiply. This and more, so read on.

Finally, if you have just gotten used to calling the Bureau the BCFP, time to switch back to the CFPB. The CFPB’s 
new director was confirmed and will not move forward with the name change.

Read the full update here.
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